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Item 5. Other Events

The Company announced it has completed the private placement of a $4 milion
bridge financing. The senior term notes issued by Cheniere mature March 15, 1998
and are extendible at the option of the Company to September 15, 1998. Proceeds
from the bridge financing will be used to fund the Company's ongoing activities
related to its 3-D seismic exploration project in Cameron Parish, Louisiana.
Payment by Cheniere of $2.9 million on December 31, 1997 will complete the
Company's payment obligation to earn a 50% interest in the project.

In connection with the bridge financing, Cheniere issued 100,000 shares of
common stock and 4-year warrants to purchase 1,333,333 shares of common stock at
$2-3/8 per share. Annual interest on the senior term notes will accrue at LIBOR
plus 4%. If all of the senior term notes are extended, additional warrants to
purchase 266,667 shares of Cheniere common stock will be issued for each month
the notes remain outstanding beyond March 15, 1998. The Company expects to file
a Registration Statement to register the common stock issued and underlying the
warrants no later than April 15, 1998. The bridge financing included two
tranches, one domestic, one European. In conjunction with the European tranche,
BSR Investments, Ltd., a major shareholder of the company, purchased $2 million
of the notes and pledged a portion of its Cheniere common stock to fund its
participation.

Cheniere also announced it is making a $10 million equity offering in the form
of 100,000 Units, each Unit being comprised of one share of Series A Convertible
Preferred Stock and Warrants to purchase 20 shares of the Company's common
stock. The securities have not been registered under the Securities Act of 1933,
as amended, and may not be offered or sold in the United States absent
registration or an applicable exemption from registration requirements. The
offering is expected to be completed in the first quarter of 1998. Proceeds from
the equity offering will be used to retire the bridge notes and to fund
Cheniere's oil and gas exploration activities.
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